
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear family, brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
  Greetings from Calgary! How are you doing so far in the new year? We would like to update you 
with the big event on January 27,28 in Cambodia. It is the centennial celebration of the gospel that came 
into this country. It was well attended by 35,000 during these 2 days. 5% were non-believers. Prime 
minister Hun Sen and many government officials were there and expressed appreciation for what 
Christians have been doing in Cambodia. The government even gave an offering of US $7,500 to this 
program. Thank you for praying for this event. May the name of God be lifted up and glorified, and many 
people will be drawn to Jesus! 
 
  Please continue to praise God and pray for our Living Stone Church. Thank you. 
 
Praise items: 

- Last year's Christmas program was well attended with old members who haven't been coming after 

covid, and many new friends. Wei Ha accepted Jesus as his Savior after the sermon. 

- On January 20 and February 3 there were staff meetings with our Khmer staff, Angel Gao and us 

through zoom. We had an open and honest discussion about our strengths and weaknesses in our 

ministry. Also, we set some vision and strategy. 

- Som Niang found another job so she can come to church with her 2 boys. 

- Joseph's cataract surgery was successful. His eyes are healed nicely. 

Prayer requests: 

- Joseph, son of our Khmer staff, has a fractured ankle in a motorcycle accident. Please pray for his 

complete healing and bringing his family closer together. 

- The spiritual growth of the new believers: Mei Mei, Wei Ha, Phirum, and those who came a few 

times: Sey Nat and Sey Rot that they will be interested in the gospel. 

- Udom, our part time staff who is attending the Bible School, will lead the Sunday worship team for a 

6-month trial. Pray for wisdom and good relationships with the members. 

- Sonlight Kindergarten has hired two English teachers. Please pray for their adjustment in teaching 

children. 

 
  Thank you so much for your support in different ways. 

In His service,    

Joseph and Liza Ng 

Cambodia 

Lisa & Joseph Ng 
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